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In Loving Memory of Brother Martín Rocha Pedrajo, FSC 
 
With deep sorrow, we share that Brother Martín Rocha Pedrajo, FSC, passed away on Sunday, June 29. 
All of us at CBIS are thankful for his life of service as a De La Salle Brother and his dedication to CBIS 
as a former Board Member and Bursar. We pray for the eternal rest of his soul and for consolation for 
his family, his Brothers, and all those who mourn his passing.  
 
Live Jesus in our hearts. 

 


